
The City of West Haven has begun processing applications for the State of Connecticut Renters' 
Rebate Program.  

This program is for Connecticut renters who are 65 years and over or who are over the age of 18 
and totally disabled through social security, and must not have income that exceeds certain 
limits.  

The maximum income levels are $37,000 for single and $45,100 married couple.  

For program eligibility please visit the Connecticut Office of Policy and Management website 
at http://www.ct.gov/opm 

Important note: This year there has been a slight delay and change in normal procedures due to 
COVID-19. City Hall is currently closed to the public until further notice. However, we are able 
to process applications that are sent to the West Haven Assessors Office. Attention: Renter's 
Rebate, by fax, email, US mail, or drop slot bin located inside the Main St. entrance of City Hall. 
Once we have received your supporting documentation for the program we will process your 
application. Please include your phone number and mailing address so we can update our 
records. 

Email renters to the following:  gariulo@westhaven-ct.gov,        marla@westhaven-ct.gov, 
Robin_Shepard@westhaven-ct.gov 

Phone: 203-937-3515 ext. 1004, 1005, 1007 


